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Improving Research-Based Knowledge of College Promise Programs  Jan 10
2024 Also known as “free tuition” and “free college” programs, college
promise programs are an emerging approach for increasing higher
education attainment of people in particular places. To maximize the
effectiveness of their efforts and investments, program leaders and
policymakers need research-based evidence to inform program design,
implementation, and evaluation. With the goal of addressing this
knowledge need, this volume presents a collection of research studies
that examine several categories and variations of college promise
programs. These theoretically grounded empirical investigations use
varied data sources and analytic techniques to examine the effects of
college promise programs that have different design features and
operate in different places. Individually and collectively, the
results of these studies have implications for the design and
implementation of promise programs if these programs are to create
meaningful improvements in attainment for people from underserved
groups. The authors’ efforts also provide a useful foundation for the
next generation of college promise research.



 What the Best College Teachers Do  Mar 08 2021 What makes a great
teacher great? Who are the professors students remember long after
graduation? This book, the conclusion of a fifteen-year study of
nearly one hundred college teachers in a wide variety of fields and
universities, offers valuable answers for all educators. The short
answer is—it’s not what teachers do, it’s what they understand. Lesson
plans and lecture notes matter less than the special way teachers
comprehend the subject and value human learning. Whether historians or
physicists, in El Paso or St. Paul, the best teachers know their
subjects inside and out—but they also know how to engage and challenge
students and to provoke impassioned responses. Most of all, they
believe two things fervently: that teaching matters and that students
can learn. In stories both humorous and touching, Ken Bain describes
examples of ingenuity and compassion, of students’ discoveries of new
ideas and the depth of their own potential. What the Best College
Teachers Do is a treasure trove of insight and inspiration for first-
year teachers and seasoned educators.
 Outstanding Books for the College Bound  Sep 13 2021 More than simply
a vital collection development tool, this book can help librarians
help young adults grow into the kind of independent readers and
thinkers who will flourish at college.
 Challenging and Supporting the First-Year Student  Aug 25 2022 An
authoritative, comprehensive guide to the first year of college,
Challenging and Supporting the First Year Student includes the most
current information about the policies, strategies, programs, and
services designed to help first-year students make a successful
transition to college and fulfill their educational and personal
goals.
 Doing Research to Improve Teaching and Learning  Aug 05 2023 Given the
increased accountability at the college and university level, one of
the most promising ways for faculty at institutions of higher
education to improve their teaching is to capitalize upon their skills
as researchers. This book is a step-by-step guide for doing research
to inform and improve teaching and learning. With background and
instruction about how to engage in these methodologies—including
qualitative, quantitative, and mixed methods—Doing Research to Improve
Teaching and Learning provides examples across disciplines of how to
use one's research skills to improve teaching. This valuable resource
equips faculty with the skills to collect and use different types of
research evidence to improve teaching and learning in any college and
university classroom. Special Features: Chapter openers highlight the
questions and issues that will be addressed in each chapter. Recurring
text boxes provide authentic examples from actual research studies,
student work, and instructor reflections. Coverage of challenges, key
successes, and lessons learned from classroom research presents a
nuanced and complete understanding of the process.



 Redesigning America’s Community Colleges  Jul 04 2023 In the United
States, 1,200 community colleges enroll over ten million students each
year—nearly half of the nation’s undergraduates. Yet fewer than 40
percent of entrants complete an undergraduate degree within six years.
This fact has put pressure on community colleges to improve academic
outcomes for their students. Redesigning America’s Community Colleges
is a concise, evidence-based guide for educational leaders whose
institutions typically receive short shrift in academic and policy
discussions. It makes a compelling case that two-year colleges can
substantially increase their rates of student success, if they are
willing to rethink the ways in which they organize programs of study,
support services, and instruction. Community colleges were originally
designed to expand college enrollments at low cost, not to maximize
completion of high-quality programs of study. The result was a
cafeteria-style model in which students pick courses from a
bewildering array of choices, with little guidance. The authors urge
administrators and faculty to reject this traditional model in favor
of “guided pathways”—clearer, more educationally coherent programs of
study that simplify students’ choices without limiting their options
and that enable them to complete credentials and advance to further
education and the labor market more quickly and at less cost.
Distilling a wealth of data amassed from the Community College
Research Center (Teachers College, Columbia University), Redesigning
America’s Community Colleges offers a fundamental redesign of the way
two-year colleges operate, stressing the integration of services and
instruction into more clearly structured programs of study that
support every student’s goals.
 Improving College Reading  Jun 03 2023
 College Psychiatry  May 22 2022 This book explores the practical
strategies outlined by national thought leaders to improve access to
mental health care in the practice of college psychiatry. It addresses
the escalating need for mental health services on college and
university campuses. Concise yet comprehensive, the book considers the
college experience for the increasingly diverse student body,
including non-traditional college students, first-generation college
students, and students with a history of mental illness. Beginning
with a discussion on the current national health trends in college
mental health, chapter one explores the current epidemiology of
student mental health problems, the systemic challenges in
recruitment, and funding psychiatric services. Subsequent chapters
then delve into the various systems and models of psychiatric care for
college students, including differing parental involvement levels and
the importance of collaborative care to short term management and
referral of students at risk. Chapters five and six examine mental
health considerations for LGBTQ, Black, Indigenous, and People of
Color students. Further chapters analyze the critical nature of



successfully navigating a leave of absence, as well as the
consideration of threat assessment on college campuses. The book
closes with a highly relevant evaluation of telemental health and
telepsychiatry in the College Setting as it pertains to the ongoing
barriers to care caused by COVID-19. Socially conscious and timely,
College Psychiatry is an indispensable text for all mental health
professionals.?
 The State of College Access and Completion  Dec 29 2022 Despite
decades of substantial investments by the federal government, state
governments, colleges and universities, and private foundations,
students from low-income families as well as racial and ethnic
minority groups continue to have substantially lower levels of
postsecondary educational attainment than individuals from other
groups. The State of College Access and Completion draws together
leading researchers nationwide to summarize the state of college
access and success and to provide recommendations for how
institutional leaders and policymakers can effectively improve the
entire spectrum of college access and completion. Springboarding from
a seminar series organized by the Advisory Committee on Student
Financial Assistance, chapter authors explore what is known and not
known from existing research about how to improve student success.
This much-needed book calls explicit attention to the state of college
access and success not only for traditional college-age students, but
also for the substantial and growing number of "nontraditional"
students. Describing trends in various outcomes along the pathway from
college access to completion, this volume documents persisting gaps in
outcomes based on students’ demographic characteristics and offers
recommendations for strategies to raise student attainment. Graduate
students, scholars, and researchers in higher education will find The
State of College Access and Completion to be an important and timely
resource.
 Innovations in Improving Access to Higher Education  Jul 24 2022
Gaining an understanding about the barriers in transitioning from high
school to college is crucial to improving college access and
matriculation—particularly for low-income families and first-
generation college-goers. These obstacles include many factors, such
as: Lack of access to resources at home or school Not having a
rigorous college-preparatory curriculum or not taking advantage of
these courses Misperceptions about the college-going process. This
volume introduces innovative and effective ways to ease the transition
process. One essential question examined is the role of high schools
and whether they should take a more active role in preparing students
for college. While some interventions in this issue are designed for
school-wide implementation, others are more targeted and focus on
certain aspects of the college process such as financial aid, but all
recognize the role of high schools in shaping students’ college-going



aspirations and behavior. By including the most cutting-edge and
rigorous research on improving college access, this volume: Delineates
the obstacles adolescents face in their transition from high school to
college Increases understanding of the mechanisms contributing to gaps
in college enrollment Highlights how interventions can help to ease
these challenges. This is the 140th volume of New Directions for Youth
Development, the Jossey-Bass quarterly report series dedicated to
bringing together everyone concerned with helping young people,
including scholars, practitioners, and people from different
disciplines and professions.
 Using Data to Improve Teacher Education  Jan 30 2023 "A collaborative
effort between researchers and practitioners, this volume presents
lessons learned to assist teacher educators who are engaged daily with
the challenges of making data useful and used in their programs.
Readers will see how the work carried out in "high data use" teacher
education programs strengthened local program identity and
coherence"--
 The 3 Dimensions of Improving Student Performance  Jun 10 2021 In this
important book, respected educator Robert Rueda proposes a
multidimensional model that will provide a more comprehensive lens for
addressing the achievement gap in today’s schools. Drawing on work
from educational psychology as well as several other fields, Rueda
identifies three primary reasons for the stubborn failure of most
school reform efforts: (1) a fragmentation of approaches, (2) a
misalignment of approaches and goals, and (3) a failure to match
solutions to problems. He argues that most performance and achievement
problems are rooted in knowledge gaps, motivation gaps, and
institutional gaps, or a combination thereof. This book provides an
overview of each of these 3 dimensions, and discusses ways that they
can affect performance. It discusses a problem-solving framework that
helps pinpoint where gaps exist in school efforts to improve
performance, and then targets the development of solutions and
successful outcome loops that are customized to the specific areas
that are problematic. The book concludes with a discussion of cultural
and contextual considerations that must be taken into account when
addressing school-based problems. At a time of shrinking budgets and
growing accountability, this practical book provides a way to assure
that scarce resources are targeted appropriately.
 Nature Rx  Feb 11 2024 The Nature Rx movement is changing campus life.
Offering alternative ways to deal with the stress that students are
under, these programs are redefining how to provide students with the
best possible environment in which to be healthy, productive members
of the academic community. In Nature Rx, Donald A. Rakow and Gregory
T. Eells summarize the value of nature prescription programs designed
to encourage college students to spend time in nature and to develop a
greater appreciation for the natural world. Because these programs are



relatively new, there are many lessons for practitioners to learn; but
clinical studies demonstrate that students who regularly spend time in
nature have reduced stress and anxiety levels and improved mood and
outlook. In addition to the latest research, the authors present a
step-by-step formula for constructing, sustaining, and evaluating
Nature Rx programs, and they profile four such programs at American
colleges. The practical guidance in Nature Rx alongside the authors'
vigorous argument for the benefits of these programs for both students
and institutions places Rakow and Eells at the forefront of this
burgeoning movement.
 Connecting in College  Feb 04 2021 The book provides a treatment of
college students' friendships that is long overdue. Students, parents,
and anyone concerned with maximizing student success will learn much
about how friendship networks matter for students' lives in college
and beyond
 Ten Steps to Improving College Reading Skills  Apr 13 2024
 Improving College Teaching  Aug 13 2021 This book shows college
administrators, deans, department heads, and faculty development
professionals how to improve the instructional performance of faculty
members. It offers strategies for overcoming resistance and motivating
faculty members to improve their teaching--and identifies the
resources, activities, and services that will help them to succeed.
 Improving College Student Retention  Apr 08 2021 "Overall retention
rates have stagnated and differential retention rates by race and
ethnicity have persisted. This edited book examines how higher
education institutions, researchers, and policy makers can work to
improve retention rates by critically examining the current state and
future directions of retention research"--
 Mentoring is a Verb  Nov 27 2022 This accessible guide offers school
leaders a wealth of strategies to foster a culture where educators
engage with young people to encourage college readiness and career
success. Based in research and best practices, Mentoring is a Verb
explains how to build effective mentoring programs as well as
encourage educators to individually mentor students. Olwell breaks
down the key elements it takes to forge lasting relationships with
students and addresses ways to connect to at-risk students. Packed
with actionable steps, this book gives you the tools to help your
students set high expectations and goals, recognize and address
barriers to success, plan for the future, and reach their post-
graduation aspirations.
 Ten Steps to Improving College Reading Skills  Jun 15 2024 Carefully
explains and illustrates ten key reading skills that are widely
recognized to be essential for literal and critical comprehension.
Provides activities and reading selections to help you practice and
master those skills.
 Ten Steps to Improving College Reading Skills  May 14 2024 Carefully



explains and illustrates ten key reading skills that are widely
recognized to be essential for literal and critical comprehension.
Provides activities and reading selections to help you practice and
master those skills.
 Improving the First Year of College  Feb 16 2022 The first year of
college represents an enormous milestone in students' lives. Whether
attending a four-year or two-year institution of higher education,
living on campus or at home, or enrolled in a highly selective school
or a college with an open-admissions policy, students are challenged
in unique and demanding ways during their first year. Although many
students rise to the challenges they face, for some the demands are
too great. Retention rates beyond the first year are disappointing:
one third of first-year students seriously consider leaving college
during their first term, and ultimately one half of all students who
start college complete it. What are the factors that impact students
during their first year? How can the academic and social experiences
of first-year students be optimized? What can we do to improve
retention rates to maximize the number of students who complete
college? Improving the First Year of College employs a variety of
perspectives from leading researchers and student-service providers to
address these questions and examine the first year of college. This
volume also highlights the development of learning communities and
coaching, as well as how technology impacts students' first year.
Perhaps most important, the book provides examples of "best
practices," as determined through research by leaders in the field, to
permit educators to draw on their experiences.
 First-Generation College Students  Oct 07 2023 FIRST-GENERATION
COLLEGE STUDENTS "…a concise, manageable, lucid summary of the best
scholarship, practices, and future-oriented thinking about how to
effectively recruit, educate, develop, retain, and ultimately graduate
first-generation students." —from the foreword by JOHN N. GARDNER
First-generation students are frequently marginalized on their
campuses, treated with benign disregard, and placed at a competitive
disadvantage because of their invisibility. While they include 51% of
all undergraduates, or approximately 9.3 million students, they are
less likely than their peers to earn degrees. Among students enrolled
in two-year institutions, they are significantly less likely to
persist into a second year. First-Generation College Students offers
academic leaders and student affairs professionals a guide for
understanding the special challenges and common barriers these
students face and provides the necessary strategies for helping them
transition through and graduate from their chosen institutions. Based
in solid research, the authors describe best practices and include
suggestions and techniques that can help leaders design and implement
effective curricula, out-of-class learning experiences, and student
support services, as well as develop strategic plans that address



issues sure to arise in the future. The authors offer an analysis of
first-generation student expectations for college life and academics
and examine the powerful role cultural capital plays in shaping their
experiences and socialization. Providing a template for other
campuses, the book highlights programmatic initiatives at colleges
around the county that effectively serve first-generation students and
create a powerful learning environment for their success. First-
Generation College Students provides a much-needed portrait of the
cognitive, developmental, and social factors that affect the college-
going experiences and retention rates of this growing population of
college students.
 The First Year of College  Apr 01 2023 An examination of the first
year of college and the intersecting challenges facing today's
students, written by top educational researchers.
 Academically Adrift  Dec 17 2021 In spite of soaring tuition costs,
more and more students go to college every year. A bachelor’s degree
is now required for entry into a growing number of professions. And
some parents begin planning for the expense of sending their kids to
college when they’re born. Almost everyone strives to go, but almost
no one asks the fundamental question posed by Academically Adrift: are
undergraduates really learning anything once they get there? For a
large proportion of students, Richard Arum and Josipa Roksa’s answer
to that question is a definitive no. Their extensive research draws on
survey responses, transcript data, and, for the first time, the state-
of-the-art Collegiate Learning Assessment, a standardized test
administered to students in their first semester and then again at the
end of their second year. According to their analysis of more than
2,300 undergraduates at twenty-four institutions, 45 percent of these
students demonstrate no significant improvement in a range of
skills—including critical thinking, complex reasoning, and
writing—during their first two years of college. As troubling as their
findings are, Arum and Roksa argue that for many faculty and
administrators they will come as no surprise—instead, they are the
expected result of a student body distracted by socializing or working
and an institutional culture that puts undergraduate learning close to
the bottom of the priority list. Academically Adrift holds sobering
lessons for students, faculty, administrators, policy makers, and
parents—all of whom are implicated in promoting or at least ignoring
contemporary campus culture. Higher education faces crises on a number
of fronts, but Arum and Roksa’s report that colleges are failing at
their most basic mission will demand the attention of us all.
 The State of College Access and Completion  Mar 12 2024 Despite
decades of substantial investments by the federal government, state
governments, colleges and universities, and private foundations,
students from low-income families as well as racial and ethnic
minority groups continue to have substantially lower levels of



postsecondary educational attainment than individuals from other
groups. The State of College Access and Completion draws together
leading researchers nationwide to summarize the state of college
access and success and to provide recommendations for how
institutional leaders and policymakers can effectively improve the
entire spectrum of college access and completion. Springboarding from
a seminar series organized by the Advisory Committee on Student
Financial Assistance, chapter authors explore what is known and not
known from existing research about how to improve student success.
This much-needed book calls explicit attention to the state of college
access and success not only for traditional college-age students, but
also for the substantial and growing number of "nontraditional"
students. Describing trends in various outcomes along the pathway from
college access to completion, this volume documents persisting gaps in
outcomes based on students’ demographic characteristics and offers
recommendations for strategies to raise student attainment. Graduate
students, scholars, and researchers in higher education will find The
State of College Access and Completion to be an important and timely
resource.
 Improving College Teaching  Nov 08 2023 This book shows college
administrators, deans, department heads, and faculty development
professionals how to improve the instructional performance of faculty
members. It offers strategies for overcoming resistance and motivating
faculty members to improve their teaching--and identifies the
resources, activities, and services that will help them to succeed.
 Learning to Improve  Apr 20 2022 As a field, education has largely
failed to learn from experience. Time after time, promising education
reforms fall short of their goals and are abandoned as other promising
ideas take their place. In Learning to Improve, the authors argue for
a new approach. Rather than “implementing fast and learning slow,”
they believe educators should adopt a more rigorous approach to
improvement that allows the field to “learn fast to implement well.”
Using ideas borrowed from improvement science, the authors show how a
process of disciplined inquiry can be combined with the use of
networks to identify, adapt, and successfully scale up promising
interventions in education. Organized around six core principles, the
book shows how “networked improvement communities” can bring together
researchers and practitioners to accelerate learning in key areas of
education. Examples include efforts to address the high rates of
failure among students in community college remedial math courses and
strategies for improving feedback to novice teachers. Learning to
Improve offers a new paradigm for research and development in
education that promises to be a powerful driver of improvement for the
nation’s schools and colleges.
 Decision Making for Student Success  Dec 09 2023 Each year, many
students with affordable college options and the academic skills



needed to succeed do not enroll at all, enroll at institutions where
they are not well-positioned for success, or drop out of college
before earning a credential. Efforts to address these challenges have
included changes in financial aid policy, increased availability of
information, and enhanced academic support. This volume argues that
the efficacy of these strategies can be improved by taking account of
contemporary research on how students make choices. In Decision Making
for Student Success, scholars from the fields of behavioral economics,
education, and public policy explore contemporary research on decision-
making and highlight behavioral insights that can improve
postsecondary access and success. This exciting volume will provide
scholars, researchers, and higher education administrators with
valuable perspectives and low-cost strategies that they can employ to
improve outcomes for underserved populations.
 Improving How Universities Teach Science  May 02 2023 Too many
universities remain wedded to outmoded ways of teaching. Too few
departments ask whether what happens in their lecture halls is
effective at helping students to learn and how they can encourage
their faculty to teach better. But real change is possible, and Carl
Wieman shows us how it can be done—through detailed, tested
strategies.
 The First Year of College  Jul 12 2021 This book is premised on a very
powerful social/educational concern about college retention rates: one-
third of first-year students seriously consider leaving college during
their first term, and only half of all students who start college
ultimately graduate. This book examines the first year of college from
a variety of perspectives to paint a comprehensive picture of the
intersecting challenges facing today's students and higher education
institutions. Technological advances, increases in college attendance
costs, and increasing political pressure on colleges to prove their
value have changed the landscape of the first year of college, but
researchers have identified new approaches to improve student and
institutional success that have shown considerable success and
promise. In this comprehensive volume, top educational researchers
explore topics of student success, persistence, and retention in the
first year of college.
 Improving the First Year of College  Sep 06 2023 The first year of
college represents an enormous milestone in students' lives. Whether
attending a four-year or two-year institution of higher education,
living on campus or at home, or enrolled in a highly selective school
or a college with an open-admissions policy, students are challenged
in unique and demanding ways during their first year. Although many
students rise to the challenges they face, for some the demands are
too great. Retention rates beyond the first year are disappointing:
one third of first-year students seriously consider leaving college
during their first term, and ultimately one half of all students who



start college complete it. What are the factors that impact students
during their first year? How can the academic and social experiences
of first-year students be optimized? What can we do to improve
retention rates to maximize the number of students who complete
college? Improving the First Year of College employs a variety of
perspectives from leading researchers and student-service providers to
address these questions and examine the first year of college. This
volume also highlights the development of learning communities and
coaching, as well as how technology impacts students' first year.
Perhaps most important, the book provides examples of "best
practices," as determined through research by leaders in the field, to
permit educators to draw on their experiences.
 Improving Postsecondary Choice and Pathways  Sep 25 2022 Improving
Postsecondary Choice and Pathways explores the influences and
experiences throughout a student’s transition from secondary to
postsecondary education, with an emphasis on the fit between academic
readiness and institutional selectivity. Designed to consider the
variegated experiences and factors contributing to student-college
match, chapters in this volume explore the challenges associated with
the college search, choice, and application processes and how they
affect specific student groups. Additionally, this text investigates
the stakeholders and programs designed to assist students in finding
suitable postsecondary institutions. This book holistically explores
the varied aspects within student-college match while also providing a
glimpse into innovative approaches for improving outcomes via an
expanded consideration of college choice and student-college match
determinations.
 Rural America's Pathways to College and Career  Oct 27 2022 This book
provides solutions to the vexing educational challenges that rural
communities face and serves as a how-to guide for building college and
career readiness within rural schools. Rural America's Pathways to
College and Career shares practical tips that can be used by educators
and community members to transform rural schools, help students
develop essential skills, locate and train college- and career-ready
advisors, establish business partnerships, build college readiness,
leverage technology, build interest in science, technology,
engineering and math (STEM) careers, and understand how to pay for
college. Based on research and drawing on best practice and poignant
stories, Dalton shares examples of success and challenges from
interviews conducted with over 200 individuals who have participated
in programs across the country. By helping rural youth learn about the
opportunities available and by providing them with the support they
need to succeed, this book serves as an actionable guide to helping
students in rural schools attain postsecondary school success.
 First-order Principles for College Teachers  Nov 15 2021 Based on his
many years of experience teaching new faculty about teaching and



writing, Boice presents ten basic, interrelated principles that
underlie effective teaching. These principles address attitudes as
well as actions. Unique in its approach, the book is a valuable
resource for both novice and experienced teachers.
 Improving College Reading  Feb 28 2023
 Higher Education Accountability  Mar 20 2022 Beginning with the
earliest efforts to regulate schools, the author reveals the rationale
behind accountability and outlines the historical development of how
US federal and state policies, accreditation practices, private-sector
interests, and internal requirements have become so important to
institutional success and survival
 Improving College and University Teaching  May 10 2021
 Taking College Teaching Seriously - Pedagogy Matters!  Jun 22 2022
“College teaching is not rocket science – it’s much, much harder.”
Diana Laurillard, University of LondonCollege faculty, both adjunct
and full-time, stand with their students at the coalface of learning,
wishing for more to succeed and disappointed at how illusory academic
success is for so many. Among the array of investments colleges are
making to improve student outcomes, from predictive data analysis to
enhanced advising, too little attention is paid to supporting faculty.
Yet the impact of teacher and teaching on student learning is
incontrovertible. Taking College Teaching Seriously: Pedagogy Matters!
stands against the tide – celebrating the incredible work faculty
members do each day and challenging them to expand their capacity to
present their content expertise effectively. This book presents a
model of embedded professional development, which capitalizes on the
affordances of technology to enable groups of faculty to examine their
practice in a non-evaluative context, but with a clear focus on
improvement. The core of the work involves individual reflection and
the design provides for an accessible way to “see” into the classrooms
of discipline peers. Most importantly, the Taking College Teaching
Seriously experience is not an intense one-shot, but rather a
structured opportunity for a faculty member to examine and adapt
practice over time and to assess the impact of changes on student
learning. Faculty who have participated in the Taking College Teaching
Seriously experience found it to be transformative:• English
Professor, Kentucky: Participating in (the work) this year has helped
me to be more reflective in every single action. I constantly analyze
how each session went... (it) gave me the tools to think about every
minute detail of a classroom.• Adjunct Math Professor, Mississippi:
Speaking as an adjunct, I have valued the chance to share my teaching
and get ideas from others. I can honestly say that this experience has
been a lifeline of sorts this year. In a “magic wand” instructional
setting, I’d wish for the kind of honest, respectful and
professionally challenging discussions we have in Classroom Notebook*
at weekly staff meetings.*Classroom Notebook is the Taking College



Teaching Seriously online platform• Math Professor, NJ: I think the
continual self-evaluation and reflection allowed us to work together
to brainstorm improvements and positive tweaks to be more purposeful
in our classrooms as opposed to just randomly reaching in the dark for
ideas and techniques in HOPE of success.Taking College Teaching
Seriously: Pedagogy Matters! breaks new ground in professional
development. Each faculty member is at the center of the learning
experience, stimulated and supported by peers working in similar
contexts. They share a desire to see more students learn deeply and
find that honing their skill at adapting to the learning needs of
specific classes and students allows them to realize this goal.
Uniquely, Taking College Teaching Seriously illuminates the link
between faculty teaching expertise and improving student outcomes.The
introduction to the book examines the challenges facing faculty in
higher education today and reviews the literature on teaching and
learning. Chapter 1 looks at the analytical foundations for all of the
model’s elements, from adult learning theory to communities of
practice, and Chapter 2 presents the model’s theory of change. Chapter
3 describes the model in detail and Chapters 4 and 5 concern the
infrastructure of the faculty collaborative community, focusing on
both its interpersonal and technological dimensions. The book
concludes in Chapter 6 with an assessment of the value of this
approach to professional development and a call to action for faculty
member engagement in this important work, so essential to both
professional passion and mandate.
 From High School to College  Oct 15 2021 Publisher Description
 7 Strategies for Improving Your School  Jan 18 2022 This book provides
the busiest leaders with an accessible set of tools that can
immediately be deployed to positively impact their school. Authors
Ronald Williamson and Barbara R. Blackburn explore the COMPASS
model—Culture; Ownership and Shared Vision; Managing Data;
Professional Development; Advocacy; Shared Accountability; and
Structures to Sustain Success—as an overall framework for school
improvement. Chapters include in-depth discussions of easy-to-
implement, useful strategies for improvement and address the most
common concerns facing today’s school leaders. Supplemented with
templates, charts, and other adaptable tools for ongoing, practical
use, 7 Strategies for Improving Your School is your key guide to
school improvement.
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